
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6th October 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Further to our letter last week on the use of Microsoft Teams, your child(ren) will now have 
received details of their logins.  We are now able to start to launch homework via Microsoft 
Teams.  This week’s Teams homework will be set today (06/10/20) and will be accessible until 
next Tuesday, 13/10/2020.  
We would love your feedback on how you have found accessing homework on Microsoft Teams.  
 
This week’s homework on Teams is an English challenge.  Your child’s challenge could have a chilli 
challenge:    

 



 
 
                                          

  

Here are the instructions for how to download Teams for free on Android/Apple phones and also 
to download Teams from a Windows computer:  
 
Android device: https://youtu.be/_Pd1-oNFie8   
Apple device: https://youtu.be/i0dnNVOY-Bk   
Windows Laptop or Desktop Computer: https://youtu.be/dYVMlJHd3v8   
 
If you are taking a photo of the work that your child(ren) has done, we would recommend using a 
mobile phone with the Teams app installed on it.  To do this, take a picture of the work you want 
to hand in, then go into Teams on the phone and choose the assignment that you want to hand in 
work for, click the '+ Add work' option underneath the 'My Work' title in this assignment and then 
'Upload from this device' to access the image.  Remember to click on 'Hand in' your work to 
receive feedback. 
 
See details on how to access assignments on Teams using a mobile device. 

 
 

Accessing Teams Assignments on a Mobile Device 
 
2. Now click on the word ‘Done’:

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Once logged on, click on ‘Assignments’ for 
whichever subject Team your child will be 
working on for that lesson: Maths, English, 
Computing or Curriculum.  This week’s 
homework will be in the Maths class: 
 

 

https://youtu.be/_Pd1-oNFie8
https://youtu.be/i0dnNVOY-Bk
https://youtu.be/dYVMlJHd3v8


 
 
                                          

  

3. Now click on this week’s assignment.                   4. Here is what an assignment may look like:                  

  
 
If you have any questions about accessing Teams homework, please contact your child’s class 
teacher through their class email and we’ll get back to you with further details. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Arnold 
Head of School 

 


